
Southern California Edison Company 
P.O. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 

December 9, 1982 

Director, Office of Nuclear keactor Regulation 
Attention: 0. M. Crutchfield, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 5 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
NUREG-0737 Technical Specifications 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

References: 1. Letter, 0. G. Eisenhut, NRC, to All Pressurized Power Reactor 
Licensees, NUREG-0737 Technical Specificatons (Generic Letter 
No. 82-16), September 20, 1982 

2. Letter, K. P. Baskin, SCE, to D. M. Crutchfield, NRC, 
Clarification of TMI Action Plan Requirements, December 8, 
1981 

Reference 1 provided us with model technical specifications for the 
post-TMI requirements of NUREG-0737. It also requested a response within 
90 days of receipt of the letter, which would require our response by 
December 29, 1982 based upon our receipt date of September 30, 1982.  

The purpose of this correspondence is to inform you that we will 
provide a proposed change to the San Onofre Unit 1 Technical Specifications 
responsive to Reference 1 approximately sixty days prior to return to power 
from the current outage. This schedule is in accordance with our prior 
commitment in Reference 2, which indicated that the TMI Action Plan 
Requirements described therein would be completed prior to return to power 
from this outage.  

The model technical specifications enclosed with Reference 1 do not 
cover all of the post-TMI requirements currently being implemented at San 
Onofre Unit 1. Notwithstanding this need for model technical specifications, 
we are attempting to draft technical specifications for all of the 
modfications being completed during the current outage. If model technical 
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specifications for the remainder of the post-TMI requirements,' identified in 
Reference 2 to be completed during the current outage, were issued in time to 
support our schedule, they would be incorporated into the above discussed 
proposed change.  

If you have any questions regarding the above discussed schedule, 
please let me know.  

Very truly yours, 

R. W. Krieger 
Supervising Engineer 
San Onofre Unit 1 Licensing


